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The proposed site is not the right site. We are subject to strong southerly, southwesterly and westerly winds in 
the Wingecarribee Shire, the proposed site of the plastic refinery stands DIRECTLY in the path of this wind. 
Despite what fail safes and measures the plastic refinery company no doubt has in place to stop  micro plastics 
and other plastics escaping the facility into the open air, to be blown on Moss Vale, Bowral and beyond. All it 
takes is one mistake, one accident or error of judgement for disaster to occur. Not to mention the site is also 
prone to flash flooding, the waters of which end up in the local and Sydney water supplies. Again, all it takes is 
one mistake for an environmental incident to occur.  

This is not the right site for the refinery. 
 

 




